
DISCLAIMER 

The Sewer Route Survey has been prepared for the City of Cambridge Department of Public Works for 

the purpose of designing and constructing a sewer separation and stormwater management 

improvement project for the neighborhood between Whittemore Avenue and Massachusetts Avenue 

and along a portion of Alewife Brook Parkway.  Use or reuse of this information for any other purpose is 

at the user’s sole and exclusive risk and liability.  These maps are provided for global information only 

and are protected by copyright laws.   

This survey is not intended to be used for requests to revise FEMA maps or to determine if a 

property is within a specific flood zone, nor is it a comprehensive survey of this area.   This survey 

was not done to delineate the flood plain or to validate FEMA maps.  The survey data should 

be viewed as only additional background information that can be used when considering 

whether or not to hire an independent surveyor.  These maps can not be used to support a 

FEMA request for a LOMR/LOMA or to determine if a property is within a specific flood zone. 

PLEASE NOTE: The Sewer Route Survey plans are based upon National Geodetic Vertical Datum of 1929 

(NGVD29).  The Preliminary FEMA Flood Insurance Rate Maps are based upon North American Vertical 

Datum of 1988 (NAVD88).  NAVD88 = NGVD29  – 0.8    
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